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Little Manor’s Mighty Swimmers 
For the second year in succession Manor Primary School swimming team 

finished an impressive 4th in the Tamworth swimming gala this week out of 

about 20 Tamworth Schools. As ever we are up against much larger schools 

who are sometimes six or seven times our size so have far more children to 

choose from. We came away with several first places including both boys’ 

relay races, beating the likes of our larger friends and neighbours, Dosthill 

and Millfield in the process. Well done to all of the team who added points 

to the total simply by getting into the finals. Thank you to the parents for 

their support and Mrs Stokes and Mr Forman for looking after the team on 

poolside.  
Dates for your diary 

w/c Monday March 13th  Science week 

Monday March 13th and 

Tuesday March 14th  

Parent Consultation Meetings 

Thursday March 16th 2.30pm – Parent Forum in hall 

Tuesday March 21st Swans – safer strangers presentation 

Mothers’ Day Lunches (Robins and Swans) 

Thursday March 23rd  Mothers’ Day lunches (Owls and Penguins) 

Friday March 24th Comic Relief (Red Nose Day) 

Wednesday March 29th Tag Rugby tournament for Y5/6 team 

Monday April 3rd  4pm Dance Club performance for their parents 

Thursday April 6th 2pm Owls’ Easter performance in Church 

Friday April 7th  Break up for Easter 

6.30-8pm – PTA Easter Disco at Village Club 

Monday April 24th  Back to school 

Monday May 1st Bank holiday 

w/c May 8th Year 6 SATS week 

Thursday May 25th Children Break up for half term 

Friday May 26th INSET Day for staff 

World Book Day 
Well done to all for a brilliant turn out of book character outfits on World 

Book Day last week. From Captain Jack Sparrow to Greg from Diary of a 

Wimpy Kid, Pokemon to a ‘Book Shelf’, the costumes were fun and 

imaginative. The children had a great day encouraging the love of reading 

through book related activities. Thank you to parents for your support in 

getting children dressed up. 

Notes from Meetings 
We have held several meetings for parents recently, such as SATS and SRE 

for Penguins, and maths workshops for all. If there are any meetings you 

are unable to attend then do let us know and we can send any relevant 

PowerPoints or information on to you. 

Simon Robson 

Headteacher 
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